From: BoardSec

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0271
Date: October-09-14 8:59:23 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: October-08-14 6:10 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0271

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

It 1s extremely difficult to keep up with the rate of inflation for the average home owner, with
no increases being made to wages/incomes. People are having to lose their homes due to the
forever increasing costs of Union Gas, Hydro and so on. Folks cant keep this up without
something having to give such as: feeding the family or putting fuel in their vehicle in order

to make it to work. Please reconsider your proposed increases, so that people can actually
afford to live and be able to keep up, without losing their homes at the same time.

Thank you.

Regards,
Daryl

Name: Daryl Bowers

—

Fax: 0

Company:





